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VIA E-MAIL 

mark.detterman@acgov.org 

 

 

 

October 9, 2013 
 

 
 

Mr. Mark E. Detterman 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Environmental Health Services 

Environmental Protection  

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway  Suite 250 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

 

Re: ABF Freight System, Inc. (“ABF”) 

Letter Dated October 1, 2013 – Request for Data Gap Investigation Work Plan (“Letter”) 

Fuel Leak Case No.:  RO0003033 

 

Dear Mr. Detterman: 

 

As requested in your letter, I am updating contact information as Mr. Chris Brown no longer works for 

ABF.  

 

Future correspondence can be directed to my attention at the same address as Mr. Brown, or via 

electronic e-mail to s.mccaffrey@arkbest.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Shaun M. McCaffrey 

Manager, Real Estate 
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